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I support HB 3119. I oppose any attempts by OR DEQ of banning diesel fuel. I drive 

a F 250 diesel work truck; I don't want the failed EV version of pickup trucks. The 

whole climate agenda is a rouse, it is about control not CO2. We need CO2 for 

growing better trees, oh wait the forests burned. It is time to stop this climate control 

of the citizens. CO2 is not the problem; it is the leftist politicians who want to impose 

their wrath on rural Oregonians who actually work for a living not sucking off the 

government tit (we the taxpayers pay for the slackers sucking off the government tit). 

Diesel engines operate and provide power for forestry, wildland fire equipment, fire 

districts to operate fire engines, fishing boats, farmers harvesting food crops. Why 

does Oregon government hate its citizens so bad to harm our livings and economy. I 

support stopping the corrupt DEQ from implementing a diesel ban and a ban on work 

trucks that run on diesel. Climate change is a hoax, it really is about control and 

climate wording is used. The environment would be better if you allowed us to 

harvest trees, provide fundings for rural cities and schools. New trees actually grow 

and reduce CO2 and give us O2 to breathe.   I am a professional forester / urban 

forester/ consulting arborist, so I understand CO2 and forestry. What the legislature is 

doing is wrong thinking and is about control because of the corrupt party that has 

been in power since corrupt vote-by-mail. I support HB 3119. Thank you. 


